RIVERSIDE

Associated Students of UCR

ECAB Reports April 2021

** For specific questions, please contact the Elected Representative via email**
Hello Highlanders:

Below you will find the information pertaining to the works of the various Executive Officers
within ASUCR for the month of April 2021.

This report was finalized on Monday, May 10th 2021 @ 12:00 PM.

All Executive Officers were contacted to submit their reports with adequate time. Any report
column that states “Failed to Report” means that the Senator failed to report by the appropriate
deadline or did not submit a report.

If you have any questions, please contact asucrcommittees@ucr.edu.

Best Regards,

Sean Nguyen (He/Him)
‘20-"21 Personnel Director
Office of the Personnel | Associated Students - ASUCR


mailto:asucrcommittees@ucr.edu

Office of the President

Name

Report

Luis Huerta
President
asucrpresident@ucr.edu

I. Committee Meetings
A. Office Staff
1. Met with the office to provide updates
B. First-Year-Fellows
1. The Chief of Staff met with the cohort. First-year-fellows are actively
being assigned to different offices in the ASUCR to get more exposure
1. Administrative Work
A. Met with the Commencement Task Force
1. Discussed the plans for the 2021 in-person graduation
B. Hosted an event with the New Way Out
1. Informed students about proper practices to deal with mental health
C. Met with a representative of the financial aid office to discuss the marketing
of
campus-wide scholarships
D. Met with the HUB Governing Board
E. State of the Association Reports
1. Report #1
2. Report #2
3. Report #3
4. Report #4

Office of the Executive Vice President

Name

Report

Natalie Hernandez
Executive Vice President
asucrevp@ucr.edu

Met with the Senators for our one on one! We will be doing another one starting next
week and will be sending out a doodle poll during that time. We will be doing it
differently. More information to come Monday

e Met with my office twice to discuss Senate Meeting, updates, social, and events

e Executive Assistant La will now be the Senate Secretary for Senate (if approved),
because Sarah Dhaou will be the new CHASS Senator!

e Emailing and calling individuals to create a mental health week during week 6. We
just

want to show campus resources and organizations and how they can help students
especially with the transition to back in person next year. We got responses and we
replied, so now we are waiting to hear back from them!

e Social with the Senate Interns Week 4 on Saturday! Powerpoint presentations Then
another Social hopefully week 8! We are still planning it!

e Very glad and happy that Senator Marchan will be taking the lead creating an event
where we can help Non-Traditional students during this time. I will be donating $2,500
towards this event and the only reason why this event is happening is not because of me
it’s because of President Pro Tempore Cabalo and the Student Parent Ad Hoc
committee.

e ECAB Meeting last week to discuss updates

e Met with the Commencement Task Force last week on Monday with President
Huerta,

Senator Marchan, Senator Morales, adn Senator Marquez. We are still accepting survey




responses, so we can give it back to the administration!
e The Academic Senate Committee of Courses will meet this Wednesday from 1-3. I’
miss the first part, but the second part I’ll be available.

Office of the Vice President Campus Internal Affairs

Name

Report

Angelica Garcia
VP Internal Affairs
asucrinternal@ucr.edu

Angelica Garcia, VP Campus of Internal Affairs

o Selected new staff members for the Office

o Created UCR SRC COVID-19 Updates and Guidelines
m Refer to graphic on @asucrinternalaffairs to learn more

o SSFAC Updates
m Discussed potentially changing Student Fee Allocation Process form to make it
less cumbersome
m SSFAC applications deadline extended to April 23rd (campus email sent out
about it)

o RBG Updates
m Selecting new members for RGB during meetings
m New RBG selected; on-boarding them and introducing them our tasks

o Finalizing giveaways and how we will be allocating our remaining funds
m Small business giveaway, back-to-school giveaway, Academic Affairs events
giveaways, Basic Needs giveaways

o Assigned the staff members with the creation of a manual for their successors to

help with smooth transition for next year

Office of the Vice President External Affairs

Name

Report

Vincent Rasso
VP External Affairs
asucrexternal@ucr.edu

Failed to Report

Office of the Vice President of Finance

Name Report
William Wang Failed to Report
VP Finance
asucrfinance@ucr.edu
Office of the Vice President of Sustainability
Name Report
Vanessa Gomez-Alvarado 1. Thave been attending meetings with the UCRS EHS Department.
VP Sustainability 2. Planned out GCAP’s virtual sustainability earth week
asucrgcap@ucr.edu 3. Had 1 on 1 with GCAP intern, Purnima




4. Meet with Dining to receive an update of the Eco2go program.
a. Few issues but we are hoping a GCAP intern will help increase the
circulation.
i. Marketing will be ideal and beneficial




